
 
 
 
 
 

To all mathematicians interested in the 
International Congress of Mathematicians 2006 in Madrid 
 
E-mail information service of the 
INTERNATIONAL CONGRESS OF MATHEMATICIANS 
Madrid, Spain, August 22-30, 2006 
 
ICM 2006 Circular Letter 4 
 
 
Subject: ICM 2006 ONE YEAR TO GO 

 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
The next International Congress of Mathematicians, ICM 2006, will start on August 22, 2006, one year from 
now. Many aspects of the Congress are already fixed or under preparation. A full announcement, including 
the list of invited speakers and instructions for registration, among other useful material, will be distributed 
before the end of 2005. 
 
Updated information is being posted at the Congress website http://www.icm2006.org 
 
Information will also be sent to pre-registered participants by means of occasional e-mail messages, 
reminding deadlines or reporting relevant developments. This is the first of such messages. 
 
Here are some important deadlines: 
 

- Pre-registration: open. 
- Proposals for satellite activities: until October 31, 2005. 
- Applications for financial support: until January 1, 2006. 
- Registration at a reduced fee: from January 1 to April 30, 2006. 
- Submission of abstracts for contributions: from January 1 to March 30, 2006. 

 
 
Notice also the following important information: 
 

- A list of accepted satellite activities can be seen at 
http://www.icm2006.org/satelliteactivities/acceptedapplications/ 

- The application form for financial support, together with detailed information about the programs, is 
available at 
http://www.icm2006.org/financialsupport/ 

 
 
We strongly recommend that you visit the ICM 2006 website regularly for updated information on the 
scientific program, satellite conferences, proceedings and other matters related to the Congress. 
 
We look forward to your participation at the ICM 2006 in Madrid. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Manuel de Leon 
President of the Organizing Committee 


